| PREVENTION CARE. RECOVERY.

\ Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

22 August 2012

Ms Alex Harris
fyi-request-410-2413dela@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Harris

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email received 31 July 2012 seeking, under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act), information regarding a recent submission to the Law Commission's review of
the Official Information Act and all drafts, advice, and internal communications relating to that
submission.

ACC made a submission to the Law Commission about the review of the Official Information
Act in 2010 and this is to be placed on the Law Commission’s website. Therefore your request
for the submission is declined because the information is, or soon will be, publicly available.
This decision complies with section 18(d) of the Act.

ACC does not have drafts, advice, and internal communications relating to that submission on
file. Therefore, your request for this information is declined because the document alleged to
contain it does not exist, or cannot be found. This decision complies with section 18(e) of the

Act.

Please contact me on 04 816 5850 if you would like to talk about this letter. I will be happy to
answer any questions or, if you have any concerns, work with you to resolve these.

If you are still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsmen. You can
call them on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsmen
P O Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

Gaylia Powell
Senior Advisor, Government Services

\CC Corporate Office / Vogel Building /19 Aitken Street 7 PO Box 292 / Wellington 6140 / Mew Zealand
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